MODBURY CARING REPORT 9/4/18

REGISTERED CHARITY NO: 1070237

THE CHARITY CONTINUES TO MAKE GOOD PROGRESS WITH 19 DRIVERS AND 23 BEFRIENDERS.
TWO MORE BEFRIENDERS ARE IN TRAINING.

MR DAVID MITCHELL AND MRS JUDY ALLOWAY HAVE LEFT THE COMMITTEE DURING THE PAST
YEAR, | WOULD LIKE TO THANK THEM BOTH FOR THEIR GREAT SUPPORT THEY HAVE GIVEN TO THE
CHARITY.

COUNCILLOR BARRY KEEL WHO IS ONE OF OUR BEFRIENDERS HAS KINDLY AGREED TO JOIN THE
COMMITTEE.

1 WISH 7O RECORD MY THANKS TO OUR BEFRIENDING CO-ORDINATOR MRS SHEILA HARRISON WHO
DOES A TREMENDOUS JOB AS THE CO-ORDINATOR.

OUR RECENT BINGO NIGHT AT MORELEIGH RAISED A LARGE SUM OF MONEY AND | MUST THANK
MR. MRS. BERNARD & MARGARET TAYLOR FOR THEIR INSPIRATION TO US ALL ESPECIALLY TO ALL
THE VOLUNTEERS AND FRIENDS WHO MADE SANDWICHES AND CAKES AND HELPED MAKE IT SUCH
A SUCCESSFUL FUNDRAISING EVENT.

THE CHARITY IS AT PRESENT EXPLORING THE FEASABILITY OF OUT OF HOURS SERVICE FOR CLIENTS
AT EVENINGS AND WEEKENDS TO SUPPORT THE EXTENSION OF WORKING HOURS BY THE HEALTH
SERVICE.

MY THANKS TO EVERYCNE INVOLVED WITH AND SUPPORTING THE CHARITY.

BILL COLE.

CHAIRMAN, MODBURY CARING.



